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26 October 2022 

Tony Harrison  

Chief Executive Officer 

City of Marion 

PO Box 21 

Oaklands Park SA 5046 

Re: Request for extension – Submission of Stage 2 General Proposal 

Dear Mr Harrison, 

Thank you for your correspondence of 6 October 2022 in response to the SA Local 
Government Boundaries Commission’s (the Commission) 3 August 2022 letter regarding 
timelines for the submission of Stage 2 General Boundary Change Proposals. 

At its 19 October 2022 meeting, the Commission discussed the City of Marion’s (the Council) 

correspondence and its requests for a 6-month extension for the referral of its Stage 2 General 

Proposal for the proposed boundary change between the Council and the City of Holdfast Bay 

in the area of Seacliff.   

The Commission resolved; 

That the Commission approve an extension for the City of Marion boundary change 

proposal until 31 August 2023 and the City of Marion be advised that further extension 

beyond 31 August 2023 will require future consideration by the Commission. 

Please note that a copy of this letter has been provided to the Mayor Wilson, City of Holdfast 

Bay.  

Should you have any questions regarding the timeframe applied by the Commission to the 

Council, please contact the Commission by telephone on (08) 7109 7146 or via email at 

boundaries.commission@sa.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 

Rob Donaldson 

CHAIR 

SOUTH AUSTRALIAN LOCAL GOVERNMENT BOUNDARIES COMMISSION 
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